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Dear Praying Friends,

“It is a good thing to give thanks unto the LORD, And to sing praises unto thy name, O most High:” Psalm‬ ‭92‬:‭1‬.     
As we approach Thanksgiving this week, we are reminded of all God’s blessings in our life and ministry here in the
Philippines. We pray that you all have a blessed Thanksgiving as we pause to give thanks to God for His many
blessings.

We introduced Faith Promise Giving to our church for the first time this past October and invited two missionaries
to come and present God's calling to their respective countries. Hearing from these missionaries was a blessing
and challenge to our people. One missionary family is going to Norway, and the other to Vietnam. We are very
excited as a Church to partner with them through Faith Promise giving.

My wife Kristin led the first ladies' fellowship at the church, which was a very exciting event for the women in the
church. Please pray for my wife for wisdom and guidance as she desires to develop personal connections and
encourage women to grow in their faith and knowledge in the Lord Jesus Christ.

We are excited to share that nine new souls have received Christ as their Saviour! One of the individuals who got
saved is a 72-year-old construction worker, Edi, whose wife has been faithfully attending church for the past year
and praying for his salvation. We praise God for this answered prayer. Please pray for him and his spiritual growth
as we disciple him. God has been good, and we are always excited for Salvation decisions made.

Our two youngest daughters, Jasmine and Kaydence, have been asking about salvation for some time and told us
individually that they would like to ask Jesus to save them. It's such a joy to see their child-like faith as we hear both
place their faith and trust in the Lord to save them. Even though they are young, we know they understand the
simple truths of salvation. We are rejoicing that now all our children have accepted Jesus Christ as their Saviour!
Thank you for your faithful prayer and financial support for our family. We continue to keep you all in our prayers.

Serving Christ,
John Mark, Kristin, Jaelyn, Jasmine, & Kaydence Catalan
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